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From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 4:45 PM 

To: 'Sandy Levine' 

BCC: Springer, Darren 

Subject: RE: Your PRA request 

 

 
Thanks Sandy, just left you a voicemail.  We are running these additional terms.  We are running into 
some technological challenges with the search.  The older emails are archived meaning that it is taking 
us longer to get their full text and any attachments they may have.  Based on this, we need to invoke our 
right to additional time under 1 VSA 318(a)(5).  I will be back in touch by April 2.  Thanks, 
Sarah 
 

From: Sandy Levine [mailto:SLevine@clf.org]  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 1:32 PM 

To: London, Sarah 
Subject: RE: Your PRA request 

 
Thank you Sarah. 
Without limiting CLF’s request in any way, please add: 
“cost allocation” 
“NESCOE” 
“greenhouse gas quantification” including “GHG quantification” 
“non-transmission alternatives” including NTAs 
Thank you, 
Sandy 
 
 

From: London, Sarah [mailto:Sarah.London@state.vt.us]  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 1:09 PM 
To: Sandy Levine 

Subject: RE: Your PRA request 

 
Great, here’s what I’ve already directed everyone to search by, just so you know.  I’ll have a better sense 
of how many documents we are looking at using these terms Monday and will be in touch 
then!  Thanks.   
 
“electric transmission” 
“transmission infrastructure” 
"pipeline capacity" or "natural gas dependency" 
“hydropower” - specially, hydropower from Canada 
“hydroelectricity” - again, specifically hydroelectricity from Canada 
 

From: Sandy Levine [mailto:SLevine@clf.org]  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 12:58 PM 

To: London, Sarah 

Subject: RE: Your PRA request 
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Thank you Sarah. 
Yes, that makes sense. 
I have separately been in touch with the PSB and withdrawn my request for records from them, noting 
that CLF will resubmit at a later date if needed after we have a chance to review the records from the 
DPS. 
I have heard from PSD that it will be providing records by 3/27. 
I am not withdrawing the request to the Governor’s office and will try to get you some suggestions for 
search terms. 
I will be out of town next week, but available on my cell phone, 802-249-2607, which is the number you 
have been using to reach me. 
Thank you, 
Sandy 
 
 

From: London, Sarah [mailto:Sarah.London@state.vt.us]  
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 12:43 PM 

To: Sandy Levine 

Subject: Your PRA request 

 
Hi Sandy, left you a voicemail just now.   Just trying to clarify your PRA request.  The Governor’s Office 
has received your request directed to the Governor and we are processing it.  I will be in touch further 
on Monday.  I understand the Department of Public Service has agreed to work with you too, and to be 
further in touch March 27.  My understanding is the majority of potentially responsive records are likely 
to be housed at the Department.   
 
As a practical matter, it is likely most cost-effective to have the DPS continue to seek information as 
worked out in your agreement before CLF seeks records directly of the other agencies.  To the extent 
you wish to pursue more records following their response (potentially resulting in additional costs), it 
likely makes sense to submit requests addressed to ACCD, AoA, ANR, and potentially the PSB at that 
time.  Does this work for you? 
 
Let me know your thoughts.  Thanks and have a great weekend, 
Sarah 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@state.vt.us 
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